
Treasurer's Report - Jane Broomhall 
At the end of the second year as Treasurer I believe I have got to grips with financial matters 
on behalf of the Association. The accounts have been audited by a chartered accountant at 
no cost to the Association. 
 
As previously any cheque transactions require two signatories. 
  
Public Liability Insurance is in place for £5,000,000 and we continue as members of the 
Federation of British Historic Vehicle Club. This body keeps Associations like the FFA in 
touch with all the relevant regulations. 
 
We continue a good relationship with Kelsey in respect of membership and the circulation of 
the Ford and Fordson Tractor magazine, both via their continuing sponsorship on a quarterly 
basis and receipt of £5 per annual membership we receive on a direct basis.  
 
We continually promote the fact that direct membership with the FFA provides a huge benefit 
to the Association and to date we have established 492 members of our own, some of whom 
previously renewed with Kelsey. 
 
We are able to offer discounted membership to match the offer advertised in each 
publication of the Ford and Fordson Tractors magazine. 
 
£5 subscriptions were introduced last year and 41 people have taken advantage of this style 
of membership of the Association. 
 
As last year, our income has increased considerably by the generous contribution of Tony 
Patten in relation to tractor registrations (a total of £2,356 in our financial year plus a further 
£1,115 between April and September). 
 
Most importantly for the Committee, we have had fun at the various events attended during 
the year. 
 
We look forward to your continuing support 
 
Jane Broomhall 
Treasurer/October 2013 

 


